Middle [ ast Peace & Justice Alliance

Dear Friend of Peace:

You are cordially invited to a buffet dinner, narrated slideshow, and reception
for Dr. Mona El-Farra from Gaza, Palestine, on Monday, June 18, 2007, at 7:00PM,
at the home of Dorothy Morse and Armen Chakerian in Albuquerque's North Valley.

Dr. El-Farra is a Palestinian physician, activist, educator, mother, and internationally-recognized
human rights leader. She is Director of Gaza Projects for the Middle East Children's Alliance
(MECA). Dr. El-Farra travels frequently to Europe to meet with solidarity activists and speak to
general audiences about life in Occupied Gaza, as well as how the international community can
join Palestinians in their efforts to secure justice.

Now you can hear her clear and powerful voice on this, her first U.S. speaking tour.

To further the important work on children's projects in Gaza,
we are suggesting a donation of $25 per person.

PLEASE JOIN US FOR THIS WORTHY AND INTERESTING EVENING !

RSVP by Friday June 15 to Joan Robins (341-2306 or lrobins@swcp.com).
She will provide directions fo the event.

If you cannot attend but would like to donate, please send a check made to the Middle East
Children's Alliance, c/o MEPJA, Albuquerque Center for Peace and Justice, 202 Harvard SE,
Albuquerque 87106. Thank you.



